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To: All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 82- 11

SDX FILE CHANGES

We have recently been notified by the Social Security Administration of a
procedural change in the processing of the SDX file. The new procedure
incorporates the use of a new pay status code: E01. The "E" signifies
that the beneficiary is eligible for a federal and/or optional state
supplement benefit based on the eligibility computation, but will receive
no payment based upon the payment computation.

These individuals will therefore either be denied or discontinued from
SSI/SSP-based Medi-Cal and will be referred to the county welfare offices
for the appropriate Medi-Cal eligibility determination. This procedure 
became effective February 15, 1982 and will appear in future SDX records.
If you have any questions contact your Medi-Cal program consultant.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Madalyn M. Martinez, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Program Consultants




